
2024 ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
 Monday, April 22, 2024

 JOIN US!

 Board of Director Candidates*
Enjoy Dessert and Refreshments

 Meet your Credit Union Board Members & Staff

Russell Country FCU
Main Office

810 1st Avenue South, Great Falls
4:00 PM – 5:30 PM

Jim Oehmcke Brandy Renenger

*If there is only one nominee for each position to be filled, there will be no nominations by petition, or 
from the floor, and an election will not be conducted. The Nominating Committee nominees will be declared 

at the Annual Meeting as having been elected by acclamation.

Montana native, Jim Oehmcke, obtained a BS in 
Microbiology from Montana State University in 1975.

He served in the Montana Air National Guard from 
1985 to 2013 where he held a variety of logistics 
positions including Deputy Group Commander, 
Wing Chief of Staff, and Joint Staff Director of Manpower 
and Personnel, eventually becoming Aircraft 
Maintenance Squadron Commander. During his career, 
he was deployed during Operation Southern Watch, 
Operation Iraqi Freedom, and to Kunsan Air Force Base in 
support of the Pacific Air Forces. He retired from the 
Montana Air National Guard as a Colonel. 

Jim’s volunteer career with Russell Country began in 2014 
as an Associate Director. In 2016, he was elevated to 
a full Board Member position, becoming Board Chairman 
in 2020. Jim has served on a number of Credit Union 
committees including the Supervisory Committee, 
ALCO Committee, and Personnel Committee.

Montana resident for 18 years, Brandy Renenger, 
obtained a BS in Information Technology and Masters 

in Business Administration from the University of Phoenix in 2009.

Her military career has spanned over 32 years. 
She served on active duty in the Air Force for 7 years and 

is still serving as a Chief Master Sergeant in the 
Montana Air National Guard. Her military career has 

included assignments in Charleston, South Carolina, Osan Air Base, 
South Korea, Naples, Italy, Hill Air Force Base, Utah, Nevada 

Air National Guard and Montana Air National Guard. Over the course 
of her civilian career, she has served as a Network Administrator, 

Customer Service Manager, and Human Resources. Brandy is currently 
working as the Deputy Director of Human Resources for the 

Montana Army and Air National Guard. 

Brandy’s volunteer career with Russell Country 
began in 2020 as an Associate Director. 

She is currently serving as the IT Director and Board Secretary. 
Brandy also serves on a number of Credit Union committees 

including Personnel and IT.


